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June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Here is the booking information from the Garrick Theatre about tickets for the Year 5 Singing Performance 
on Thursday 6th July at 1:45pm. There are other performances on different days so please book 
the correct date. It would be wonderful if the children could have a fabulous audience to sing to and also, 
the Music Service is relying on ticket sales to help cover the cost of hiring the venue. 
  
The events are now on sale online and at the box office and the booking link 
is: https://www.altrinchamgarrick.co.uk/shows/trafford-music-service/ 
  
Tickets are £7 with £5 for concessions. 
  
  
Whilst there is some parking available at the theatre, it would be helpful if you could alert parents that 
spaces may be more limited during the daytime, and that they may need to allow a little extra time in case 
they have to park slightly further away. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Lindop 
Music Lead 
 

https://www.altrinchamgarrick.co.uk/shows/trafford-music-service/

